
December 10, 2019 

 

Via E-Filing 

Oregon Public Utility Commission 
201 High St. SE, Suite 100 
Salem, Oregon 97301 
Attn: Filing Center 
 
Re:  Docket No. CP 1593 - Notification Regarding the Proposed Transfer of Control of 

SQF, LLC to SDC Tilson Investor, LLC (Filed September 25, 2019) 

 

 NOTICE OF CONSUMMATION 

 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

 

This letter notifies the Commission that the Transaction as described in the above-referenced 

Notification, was completed effective November 29, 2019. 

 

This letter has been electronically filed with the Commission. Please confirm receipt of this filing and 

acceptance of this letter and please feel free to contact me with any questions regarding this 

notification.  

         

Respectfully submitted, 

 

         
 

Nicholas Bournakel 
        Regulatory Administrator – SQF, LLC 
        16 Middle Street, 4th Floor 
        Portland, ME 04101 
        Tel: (207) 671-0893 
        nbournakel@tilsontech.com 
Dated: December 10, 2019      

mailto:nbournakel@tilsontech.com

